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1st February 2023 

 
 

Dear Parent / Carer, 
 

Re: Altwood School Careers Day 
 
I am writing to inform you of an exciting opportunity that will involve all our students. On Monday 6th 
February 2023, we are holding a whole school careers event to support students in understanding their next 

steps and exploring their potential future professions. The day has been planned to provide a bespoke 
experience for each year group.  

 
The day promises to be an interesting and informative day for our students with over 30 outside speakers 

visiting the school from a wide range of careers. Students will be provided with the opportunity to listen to 

presentations explaining the various routes different professionals have taken. There will also be practical 
activities for the students to engage with alongside competitions which will contribute towards the House 

Cup.  
 

The event is planned to coincide with apprenticeship week and amongst the many professionals visiting 

there will be a wide range of expertise on the variety of apprenticeship routes which are now available to 
young people.  

 
The schedule of the day will mirror the timings of a normal school day but there will not be any timetabled 

lessons taking place. This event will bring students and teaching staff together with one focus.  
 

I hope students will share with parents and carers the many positive experiences they have had throughout 

the day.  
  

Yours faithfully, 
 

 

R Nehme 
 

Mrs Nehme 
Assistant Headteacher 


